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Cullman County Water Department
P.O. Box 1084, Cullman, AL 35056 ~ 256-734-2900

The Cullman County Water Department has conducted
extensive research throughout the water system in the
past several years regarding Lead service lines. We
have concluded that our water system is free of any lead
mains or service lines. Past records and daily
maintenance were the primary source of this
conclusion. Periodic Lead and Copper sampling has
been conducted for many years with no lead detection.
We strive to make sure your drinking water is as safe as
possible by continued routine sampling.

Sincerely,

Bt

Randall Waldrep

Culiman County Water Department Manager




